
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Lupe Carrasco <LCarrasco@yatespetroleum.com> 
Monday, October 29, 2012 8:20 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
jamos@blm.gov 
Creek AL Federal #12 

Mike, 

On October 29, 2012, Randy Dade called you on my behalf about the Creek #12 closure. It was suggested that we 
backfill with no further excavation due to the low impedance of the chlorides left in the soil. As per my conversation 
with Randy Dade and the site visit by Jim Amos (BLM), we will continue with backfill of the excavated area with no 
further excavation. Due to the nature of the soil involved, the side walls have begun to collapse backfilling the 
excavation making it impractical to excavate any further. 

Thanks for your understanding of the situation. 

Lupe Carrasco 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575)748-4350 
Fax: (575) 748-4131 
Cell: (575) 513-9074 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. I f you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. I f verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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